

Celebrating Our Stories Workshop

TELL YOUR STORY!

Celebrating Our Stories is a FREE workshop and talk on embracing ourselves as storytellers led by local author, Robin Gow.

Whether you've been writing for years or are just getting started, we all carry so many stories we still want to tell. But so often many of us have our stories hidden or erased, especially if we're marginalized people. You deserve to take up space and share your creativity and voice.

In the first part of this program, we'll do a "Flash Fiction / Non-fiction" workshop. Bring something to write with-- a notebook, your smartphone, a laptop, whatever you like!

After the workshop, Robin Gow will do a reading from their books *Dear Mothman* and *Gooseberry*, talk about their experience writing LGBTQIA2+ books, and host a Q&A!

This event is hosted by Reading District Libraries.

Saturday, June 15, 2024 1 - 3 pm

Wyomissing Public Library 9 Reading Blvd. Wyomissing, PA 19610

For tweens, teens, & adults

Registration

Registration encouraged. Use the QR code to sign-up:



